
 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
The Northwestern Homecoming Association is pleased to extend to your school an invitation to enter one 
senior girl as a contestant in the 73rd Annual Miss Cinderella Pageant at Northwestern Oklahoma State 
University in Alva, Oklahoma. The 2025 NWOSU Homecoming activities are scheduled for October 23, 24, 
and 25, 2025.   
 
Each contestant who competes in the 2025 Miss Cinderella Pageant will receive a $2,000 tuition scholarship 
(up to $1,000 per semester) to NWOSU - Alva to be used her freshman year. Other winners which include 
1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th runners up, as well as, Talent, Interview, and Miss Congeniality will receive additional 
scholarships and waivers. The 2025 Miss Cinderella will receive a total of eight semesters of tuition 
scholarship to NWOSU - Alva, as well as, a two semester semi-private room scholarship to be used her 
freshman year. 
 
The Miss Cinderella Pageant is NOT affiliated with the Miss Oklahoma Pageant. 
 
The principal or superintendent from the contestant’s school or a local home-school affiliate representative 
must certify the contestant on the Certification of Local Winner form to be considered entered in the 
pageant.  The pageant is limited to the first 36 schools that certify their local winners.  
 
Required Contestant Documents to be submitted by Wednesday, October 8, 2025: 

• 2025 Miss Cinderella Certification of Local Winner 

• Miss Cinderella Contestant Information Sheet (online form) 

• 2025 Miss Cinderella Contestant Data Sheet 

• Talent Music (if applicable) – Flash Drive with two (2) high definition audio copies of your accompaniment 
or background music. Please do not get music from Spotify as that format often is not compatible. 

 
Submit required Contestant Documents to:  
  

Lisa Cline - Miss Cinderella Pageant Director; 730 Locust St. - Alva, OK 73717 
**You may also scan and email any documents to lifranz@nwosu.edu** 

 
All required documents are available at the link:  https://www.nwosu.edu/homecoming/miss-cinderella 
 
The Miss Cinderella Pageant Orientation is scheduled for Sunday, October 12, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. on the 
campus of Northwestern Oklahoma State University.  Each contestant must attend orientation!  Contestant 
headshots will be taken to be published in the pageant programs and judges’ books, and group photos will 
be taken for the media. Contestants’ will also receive a packet with pertinent pageant information. 
 
General information about the Miss Cinderella Pageant, including Rules and Regulations, Talent 
Guidelines, Wardrobe Guidelines, and Scholarship Information is available at the link listed above. 
 
The Miss Cinderella Pageant is a great opportunity for your school to be represented and for one of your 
students to receive excellent scholarship opportunities.  If you have questions regarding the pageant, please 
feel free to contact pageant director Lisa Cline at 719-469-8993 or lifranz@nwosu.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lisa Cline      

Lisa Cline 
Miss Cinderella Director  

                     Miss Cinderella Pageant                   
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